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DATE: February 1, 2023
TO: BOAPBC Members and Friends
RE: 2023 Charles R. O’Meilia Scholarship

Valued at up to $4000

The Building Officials Association of Palm Beach County has awarded the

Charles R. O’Meilia Scholarship for over twenty years, a fact of which we

as an association are very proud. The scholarship is open to a resident of
Palm Beach County, attending or planning to attend college full time and
majoring in Architecture, Engineering, Construction or Public Service.

The Scholarship is $1000 and is automatically renewed for up to 3
additional years provided the student maintains the eligibility
requirements. To continue receiving the scholarship, the recipient must
maintain a 3.0 or better grade point average, send a letter and copy of
current transcript to the BOAPBC stating they are continuing their
education and declaration of their major.

We raise all the scholarship funding locally, and as a result, we seek to
award the funds to local worthy students. At this time, there is an
available scholarship opening, which we plan to award to a single
student for the upcoming 2023-2024 scholastic year.

If you are aware of a local deserving candidate for this award, please
forward the attached application to the student so they may submit a
completed application to the BOAPBC Nominating Committee. Submit
all applications via email to thomas.hogarth@palmbeachschools.org no
later than June 1, 2023. An award decision is expected on or before
September 1, 2023.

Sincerely,

Thomas Hogarth
Scholarship Committee Chair
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